
PR 2306 – Freight Rail Yards 
Comment Letter from Sherry Lear 
 

Faye Thomas 
 

From: Sherry Lear 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 9:00 PM 
To: COB 
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As a resident of the District covered by the SCAQMD and someone who lives within .5 of a mile of active 
railway and in an area with some of the worst air pollution (Ozone, NOx, SOx, PM) in the country, 
I support a strong Indirect Source Review Rule (PR 2306) for regulating pollution in railyards. 
This rule will reduce NOx emissions from such facilities . We already know that Indirect Source 
regulation can be successful; as demonstrated by the SCAQMD Indirect Source Rule for 
Warehouses. 
The rule will also create green jobs for our local economy. 
This is a strong rule which will coordinate the work of different agencies and provide accountability; 
meaning we will see a real achievement of emission reductions. 
THis is exactly the type of rule that the SCAQMD was designed to draft, implement and enforce. 
I await a unanimous "yes" vote from the Board of the SCAQMD. 

 
Thank you 
Sherry Lear 
San Pedro, CA Resident 
Steering Committee Member, 350 Southland Legislative Alliance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




